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Dear Matt Williams… 
 
Freedom of Information Request 6131892 
Thank you for your recent information request, details of which are as follows – 
 

1/ Can the new Mayor [Wendy Simon give a real factual detail of all land and houses 
sold in her own ward within the past five years. 
 
2/ Will the new Mayor ask for a full investigation into the failed “Rise” building in her 
ward and why some payments were handed out as 106 fees in her ward? 
 
3/ Will the new Mayor investigate as to why it has taken Cllr Jane Corbett along with the 
green party and Liberal democrats over 2 years to do a scrutiny report on the failed 
developments in the city of Liverpool. 
 
4/ Just how many hours have these 3 councilors spent doing this and at what cost to the 
ratepayers? 
 
5/ Five years on and still Liverpool city council has not given a full account of the 
expenses of Cllr Gary Millar’s Hong Kong trip along with Ellen Cutler on or about the 
30/31st October 2015. 
 
A] Did NPG Ltd pay for this trip? 
 
B] Or did the Liverpool city council pay for this trip?  
 
6/ Will the new Mayor Wendy Simon disclose all and any dealing with Kerry Tomlinson 
of Prime Site Developments ltd and did she know of the payments to her ward from him 
[Tomlinson]to Central Youth Club? 

 
Response 
Liverpool City Council would advise as follows –  

 
1. In relation to property and assets disposed of by City Council, please refer to the 

attached overall list for the city, which contains information of relevance to your request. 
 
2. The City Council does not ‘hand out’ funding. In the event that projects or proposals 

meet relevant detailed criteria and have been assessed as acceptable in terms relevant 
legislation, policy, plans and strategy. The remaining elements of this question 
constitute speculation and comment and are not valid under Freedom of Information 
legislation.  

 
3. This is a comment, opinion and speculation and as such is not a valid request for 

information under Freedom of Information legislation.  
 
4. This is a comment, opinion and speculation and as such is not a valid request for 

information under Freedom of Information legislation.  
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5. All information held of relevance has been issued in response to previous Freedom of 
Information requests. 

 
6. No information of relevance is held.  
 
This concludes our response.  
 
The City Council will consider appeals, referrals or complaints in respect of your Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 and you must submit these in writing to 
Informationrequests@liverpool.gov.uk within 28 days of receiving your response. The matter 
will be dealt with by an officer who was not previously involved with the response and we 
will look to provide a response within 40 days. 
 
If you remain dissatisfied you may also apply to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision about whether the request for information has been dealt with in accordance with 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The Information Commissioner’s website is  
www.ico.gov.uk and the postal address and telephone numbers are:- Information 
Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 0303-123-113.  Email –mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk (they advise that their email is not 
secure) 
 
We trust this information satisfies your enquiry.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Information Team 
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